
Dear Sansome Families: 
  
Stand with Ukraine - Westwood Collegiate is hosting a fundraiser to stand in solidarity 
with the Ukraine.  They are selling T-Shirts for $20.00 each.  Westwood has chosen to 
send all proceeds to the International Committee of the Red Cross. The Canadian 
Government will match the proceeds for each dollar raised.   If families are interested, 
they can contact Westwood Collegiate. 
 
April 7th is Green Shirt Day which is a day to recognize Organ Donation.   All proceeds 
from the sale of these shirts go to the Canadian Transplant Association and Logan 
Boulet (Humboldt Broncos) Endowment Fund.  https://greenshirtday.ca  

Covid Update- Schools in SJASD continue to follow Covid protocols under the Yellow 
restriction level.  Students and staff will continue to be required to wear masks indoors, 
except in PE class where 2m distancing can be achieved.  Visitors to the school must 
wear a mask indoors.  Visitors on school property are no longer required to wear a 
mask as long as the 2m distancing between family cohorts is maintained.  

We will be hosting a 2nd Dose Covid Vaccine Clinic here at the school during the 
morning of March 15th.  A Parent Information Letter and the Consent Form is 
attached.  Consent forms are due March 11th. 

Parent Council- Parent Council’s Boston Pizza Fun Lunch ran very smoothly last 
Friday.  Thank you to our Parent Council Executive for organizing this special treat for 
our kids.  Thank you to our Lunch Supervisors for their help in distributing all the orders 
at Lunch time.  Parent Council’s next meeting is Mon. Mar. 14th at 6:00 (virtually on 
Teams).  Please e-mail henrietta.hoch@sjasd.ca or robert.bell@sjasd,.ca for your 
Teams’ invite. 
  
Inservice Day – Friday March 4th Students will enjoy a long weekend this weekend as 
well as the weekend of March 18th.  March 18th is an Administration Day for Term 2 
Report Card Writing. 
 
Report Cards will be issued on April 6th electronically.  Conferences will be on April 
21st (evening) and April 22nd (morning).  Further details for the Conferences will be sent 
out later this month. 
  
Wishing everyone a fun filled weekend, 
 
Henrietta Hoch & Rob Bell 
 
Milk Store: Milk tickets are $1.00 or a sheet of 10 for $10.00 and can be purchased in 
the office. Students can now purchase Kernels Popcorn at lunch. The cost is $2.00 per 
bag and the flavours are Butter Salt, White Cheddar, Salt & Vinegar and Dill Pickle. 
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Sansome School will be hosting a Virtual Book Fair from March 1st – 10th.  Please see 
the attached flyer for the link to the Book Fair which includes a preview of Featured 
Books and videos of the popular new titles.  We are hoping to have the books 
distributed to prior to Spring Break for some springtime reading! 
 
Next Early Dismissal Day: Tuesday, March 15th. Students will be dismissed at 3:18 
pm. Early dismissals happen on the first and third Tuesday of each month. Buses run 
approximately 30 minutes earlier. 
 
No School:  Friday, March 4th 
 
Water Bottles: Please remember to send your child with a reusable water bottle. 
The water fountain spouts are closed but we do have bottle fillers attached to the 
fountains. 

 


